
This Morning: 
8:45-9:45am  Zoom Sunday School Class  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83381910400?pwd=bVRxbVBxa1pUV3l3aEJJVEp5dWJsQT09 

9:00am  In-Person Sunday School Classes all ages 
10:15am  Worship Service in person  
    or on Zoom   https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/ 

This Afternoon/Evening: 
   No Activities 

This Week: 
Tuesday 10:00am Bible Study via Zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?
pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09 

Thursday, 5:30pm Prayer Team via Zoom 
      6:30pm ZLT Meeting 
Friday, 6:30-7:30pm Good Friday Service in the Gym 
 
Worship Schedule:   
April 17:  Easter Sunday.  Steve Bomar 
April 24:  Ray Keen,  Executive Director of The Canby Center 

Zion Mennonite Church 
Zion Mennonite Church covenants to grow together as a Christ-centered  

community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist branch into our world, 
bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s reign 

through hospitality, service, and reconciliation with God and others. 

Prelude 
GATHERING 
     Welcome and Announcements 
     Call to Worship 
     Congregational Singing 
 VT 313 Hosanna, Loud Hosanna—Palm Branch Processional 
     Prayer for the Offering 
     Passing the Peace 
WORD 
     Congregational Singing 
 VT 411 All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name 
 You are Lord of Creation and Lord of My Life 
 We will Glorify the King of Kings 
     Children’s Story:  “The Lost Son Comes Home”, Luke 15:10-32 
     Scripture Presentation:  Luke 19:28-40  
            with artwork by Eva Williams 
     Sermon   
RESPONSE 
     Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
     Sending Song:  VT 832  The Lord Lift You Up 
     Benediction  
      

April 10, 2022 

In accordance with OHA guidelines, wearing face coverings are optional. 

  
Worship Leader:   Jana Gingerich 
Song Leader:   Stan Oyer 
Children’s Story:   Anne Bomar 

Palm Sunday 

Psalm 118:1-2, 19-29 

Sunday, May 1:  Congregational Business Meeting 

On Easter Sunday, children’s Sunday School 
classes will be moving back downstairs into 
classrooms.  We are excited for our kids and 
teachers to be able to return to their own 
class space!  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83381910400?pwd=bVRxbVBxa1pUV3l3aEJJVEp5dWJsQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09


Budget Report:  Offering 4/3/22:  $9.487.94 

Access Zion’s online giving option Vanco at  
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE or scan: 
 

During the pandemic there have been many comforters pieced 
for MCC. While we have a lot of fabric, we do not have large  
pieces that coordinate with the tops to use for the backs of the 
comforters. If you would like to help purchase fabric for comfort-
er backs ($15-$20 each) checks can be written to Zion Mennonite 
Women and placed in the offering or given to Darlene Kauffman. 
Contact Louise Gingerich if you have any questions. 

Good Friday Service 
April 15, 6:30-7:30pm in the Gym 

 
Easter Breakfast Potluck 

April 17, 8:15-9:00am 
—Please bring a dish to share— 

 
Easter Worship 
April 17, 10:15am 

 
We will be creating a Blooming Cross on Easter 
morning.  You are welcome to add fresh cut  
flowers.  Please leave them in the outdoor patio 
area prior to the service. 

Pregnancy Care Center donations will be collected on Easter and 
the display on the table will be taken down. If anyone wishes to 
make a donation, but not use the cardboard boxes, they can make 
a check out to Pregnancy Care Center and place in the offering or 
in Don and Kelly Yoder's literature box. There is continued need 
for clothing, diaper wipes and disposable diaper donations to help 
their parenting class clients.    
Contact Kelly Yoder if you have any questions. 



 
Church Staff: 

Steve Bomar, Lead Pastor:  sbomar@zionhubbard.org 
                        559-286-9057 

Jana Gingerich, Associate Pastor:  zionpastor_jg@canby.com 
                                       503-577-9789 

Jodi Hansen, Office Administrator: zionmc@canby.com 
 

Pastoral Leadership Team:   
Andy Coulombe, Karen Tro, Stan Oyer 

 
6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard, OR 97032 †  503-651-2274 

Zionmennoniteoregon.org 

For Reflection: 

Regular Office Hours:   
Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday 9am—noon 

In Prayer: 

Pray for Zion and our church leadership as we process the infor-
mation learned in the two workshops with Bill Blank and discern 
what comes next in our journey to growing and being a healthy 
congregation.  
 
Pray for the MCUSA special delegate assembly in Kansas City May  
27-30 and for Stan Oyer and Steve Bomar who will go as delegates 
of Zion. 
 
Continue to keep Hellen Harris in your prayers following the death 
of her husband Chris this last week.  Contributions to help support 
Hellen and costs incurred can be made by contacting Mary 
Masingila. 

 Rejoice greatly, Daughter of Zion!  Shout, Daughter of Jerusalem!  
See, your king comes to you, righteous and victorious, lowly and 
riding on a donkey, on a colt, the foal of a donkey. 
     —Zechariah 9:9 


